
Dear Planning team 
I kindly ask that this objection is not published on the planning portal.  
 
Air conditioners are un-environmental. Cooling of buildings can be achieved by closing 
blinds and curtains during the day time when the weather is hot. Also by opening 
windows during the evening and night time so that cool air can enter the building. 
 
The neighbouring house will suffer noise pollution. 
 
The property is in a conservation area and visible air conditioners are unsuitable. 
Recently, a few air conditioners have appeared on roofs. On Redington Road an air 
conditioner on the side of a roof is visible from the public pavement. This trend should 
be stopped,  if we wish to retain the pleasant visual amenity of the area. 
 
Kind regards 
Jan 
 
Redington Road 
NW3 7RR 
 


